
Printed on: 10/06/2016 09:05:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 G. Wright OBJ2016/2605/P 09/06/2016  22:34:07 I live above this proposed works and think it is not suitable for the area for the following reasons

1) The terrace will not be appropriate on the street - it does not fit in with the other buildings, and there 

will be noise from it, possibly 7 days a week. There will also be the possibility of the terrace attracting 

people to sleep in it at night, as well as it blocking access to the flats for people who live in them.

2) There is a worry about cooking smells and lack of extraction from the kitchen

3) The overall proposals mark a significant change in character for the area and I think a more 

measured approach is needed. I look forward to seeing a revised proposal.
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